5 May 2017



Attendance

Congratulations to 1ST (100%) and 6BA (99.43%) for achieving the highest attendance in their key stages! Well done!



Drop in Sessions with the School Nurse

Our School Nurse will be holding drop in sessions on the following dates if you would like to speak to her about any concerns you may have regarding your child:
Friday 12 May 2017 2.30pm - 3.15pm
Wednesday 24 May 8.30am - 9.15am
Please report to the main school office.



Nut Allergies

Can we please remind you that we do not allow any food containing nuts in school due to some of our children having a severe nut allergy. Please remember that this includes peanut butter, nutella and any other products that may contain nuts. Thank you for your cooperation.



Cashless Catering

Could we please ask you to check your child's cashless catering on a regular basis and top up their account if necessary. Thank you.



Voting Day

School will be closed to children on Thursday 8 June due to the election.



Ambition to strive

Belief to trust

Compassion to care

Pride to act

Respect to value



Message from C# Music

REMINDER - no music lessons (including singing groups, choirs or band delivered by C# Music) will take place next week (w/c 8 May 2017) at the request of the school, to keep noise to a minimum whilst exams take place for pupils. You have not been charged for a lesson for that week.



Choir

Choir will restart on Thursday 11 May. If your child would like to join/continue with choir and you have not already completed a form to inform us, please collect a letter from the school office. Thank you.



Bump, Baby and Beyond

If you are expecting and are a first-time or teenage mom, you have the opportunity to attend a 4 week course to help prepare for motherhood. The first of four sessions will be on Friday 12 May at 10.30am to 12.30pm and will continue each Friday. For more information please see the poster attached to this post on the school website.



RNLI 6 Hour Lifeboat Race Fundraising

In Himley Park on Saturday 6 May at 10am to 4pm the annual 6 hour boat race will be open to visitors. Members of the public are invited to go and watch. There will also be a stall managed by the RNLI selling gifts and other goods on behalf of the lifeboats. Over the years, the club has raised over £96,000 and they are aiming to hit the £100,000 mark in time for the 50th anniversary in 2020.



Ambition to strive

Belief to trust Compassion to care Pride to act

Respect to value

5 May 2017



Class Photographs

Class photographs in school will be taken on Wednesday 24 May including a whole year group photograph of Year 6 and on Thursday 25 May in Nursery.



Try Tennis for Free

You and your child have the opportunity to play tennis for free thanks to the Great British Tennis Weekend. Please visit https://clubspark.lta.org.uk/OpenDays/ to book your place. The dates for this are 13 and 14 May and 22 and 23 June.



Stourbridge Rugby - The Stacey Hurrell Testimonial

On Sunday 7 May the rugby match between the Stourbridge Dream Team and the Barbarians XV will be held at Stourton Park. The gates open at 12.30pm and tickets are £5 each or £7 if paying at the gate. Children under 16 are free and will not need a ticket.



Wacky Week

Dudley Libraries are offering a range of fun events. To book a place on these events please visit www.eventbrite.co.uk and search for "Dudley Libraries Wacky Week". For information on the activities available, please see the poster attached to this post on the school website.



Ambition to strive

Belief to trust

Compassion to care

Pride to act Respect to value